July 18, 2024

Dear Friends of Minette’s Angels:

In 2015, the Township of Cedar Grove launched the “Real Panthers Wear
Pink” Breast Cancer Awareness Walk. Beginning in 2020, Minette’s Angels
Foundation was the recipient of the proceeds from this amazing event. This year
Minette’s Angels has again teamed up with Cedar Grove for their 10" Annual
“Real Panthers Wear Pink Minette’s Angels Foundation Walk” which will be on
October 17, 2024, at Panther Park in Cedar Grove. All proceeds, once again, will
be going to Minette’s Angels to continue providing assistance to those in
treatment, support research and promote breast health awareness.

Please review the attached:

1) A Sponsorship & Donation form for those interested in making
a general donation or sponsoring any part of the food and/or
entertainment. Please be sure to return the Sponsorship &
Donation Form, together with your check, to the Cedar Grove
Recreation Department office, 525 Pompton Avenue, Cedar Grove,
NJ 07009 prior to the “Due Date” indicated on said form.

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you
on October 17th.

Sincerely,
o, ML
Ken McKenna

President and Founder
Minette’s Angels Foundation



